MR Carnival 2021 is on!

We're so excited to share that the county has approved PTO plans to hold our annual
Mason Ridge Carnival this school year! It will be a much deserved treat for our kids.

Details of Carnival:

* Parents will not be able to volunteer or attend as per Parkway school district rules.
Staff and teachers have kindly agreed to step forward to help out on the day. (MR staff
rock!!)

* To allow for social distancing, each grade will be allocated one hour during the school
day to go out and enjoy the carnival rides and games. This will help us space out the kids
and clean and sanitize rides between slots.

*Carnival hours have been extended to an all day event (9AM to 4PM) to accomodate all of
the grades. More rides have been added, high touch games have been removed and games
that allow for social distancing have been added!

*All virtual school kids are invited to attend the carnival - please wait for more
information from your child's teacher about what time they should plan to be at school if
they wish to participate.

*Mason Ridge Carnival costs are usually covered by wristband sales (these are essentially a
ticket to the event) and also through our sponsorships. This year to make things easier
for our families, the PTO will help cover the cost of carnival wristbands and not
require our families to purchase them. However, we are still hoping to count on sponsors
to help us cover some of the costs for the carnival.

We welcome and appreciate all sponsorships - whether it is from a family or a company.
For more info, please go to

https://sites.google.com/masonridgepto.org/mason-ridge-carnival-2021/home
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